

COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS

November 24, 2020

The Town of Didsbury Council held the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday November 24, 2020 via ZOOM Meetings.

- Council granted third and final reading to Council Committee Bylaw 2020-11, a bylaw to establish Council Committees of the Town of Didsbury.
- Council approved for Mayor Hunter to send letters of acknowledgement to Barry Morishita for being re-elected as President of the Alberta Urban Municipalities Association (AUMA), to the outgoing President of Rural Municipalities Association of Alberta (RMA) Al Kemmere and the incoming President of RMA Paul McLachlin
- Council approved the appointment of Helen Hafke as Business Representative and Jan Lukes as the Alternate to the Central Alberta Economic Partnership until the Organizational Meeting in 2021.
- Council made a motion stating: "in the best interest and wellbeing of our community, Council continue to support the Chief Medical Officer and strongly encourage our residents and businesses to follow the recommendations of the Public Health Orders as set out by the Province of Alberta all measures and recommended practices relating to COVID-19; and further the Town of Didsbury website maintain the COVID-19 alert and information system until further notice".

The next Regular Council Meeting will be December 8, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. through ZOOM Meetings.